
We’re Back! It’s time for the  

Kell High School Marching Longhorn Band’s 

Annual March-A-Thon!! 

Please join us again this year! 

Get those lawn chairs out and cheer us on as we march right  

    past your home! 

In our continued desire to make this a community event, we are working in  

conjunction with MUST Ministries to collect donations of non-perishable items 

(pasta, canned goods, cereal, etc). Volunteers will receive collections as we 

march by. If you will not be home, but would still like to donate, please put your 

items out near your mailbox in a bag or box clearly marked KBBA. 

 

We would also greatly appreciate monetary donations to help support our 

award-winning band! Please consider making a donation in one of three ways: 

donate as we march by your home; contact any Kell Marching Band student; 

or, mail to KBBA, 3595 Canton Rd., Ste., 312-262;  Marietta, GA  30066.  All  

donations made to KBBA are tax deductible as the Kell Band Boosters  

Association is a non-profit, 501(C)(3) organization. 

Watch for us on Saturday, November 4th from 2-6 PM 



What is the March-a-Thon for? 
 
 Since opening in 2002, the Kell High School band program has established a reputa-
tion for its musical excellence.  Students in the Kell band program are consistently members 
in the    District 12 Honor Band, Georgia All-State Band, Atlanta Symphony Youth Orches-
tra, Atlanta Youth Wind Symphony, Georgia Youth Symphony Orchestra, and the Georgia    
Governors Honors Program.  
 Each year, the financial burden to support such an outstanding program grows.       
Participants’ dues and fundraising activities help pay for: marching and band uniforms,    
sectional instructors, music performance props and design, food/travel expenses, band      
festivals, and competitions. 
 KBBA strives to provide this opportunity to ALL students—regardless of their ability 
to pay dues. We appreciate any donations! 

See all the details at www.kellbands.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 


